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Preparing for A Leadership School Program 

Students can expect from us: 

Kindness, Respect, Safety, Fun 

 

 

We expect students to come prepared to be engaged, make positive contributions to the program, gain 

new skills, and have fun.  The following ground rules ensure that can happen.  

The Leadership School’s #1 Rule:  Everyone has the right to be treated with kindness and respect. 

The Leadership School is a school program.  All school rules apply. 

 

 

Packing:  Unlike a traditional classroom, while at the Leadership School, we spend a lot of time outside.  

Plan for the season and use the following as a guide. 

• Pillow and sleeping bag (or 3 blankets and 2 sheets) 

• Clothing appropriate for the season and the length of your stay. 

• Closed toed shoes: You will be on the ropes course, and there are woodchips.  

• Rain gear: Unless there is thunder and lightning, we DO go outside.  

• Cold weather gear: Gloves, hats, scarves, coats, winter boots, etc.  

• Socks, socks, socks: If you get wet or cold, you are going to want warm feet. 

• Personal items. Tooth paste, toothbrush, soap, shampoo, towel, chap stick, sunscreen, bug repellant, 

etc.  

• Miscellaneous Gear:  water bottle, flashlight, cameras (but not in the classroom) 

• Medications: Must be in the original bottle, with the label indicating name and dose.  All medications 

will be delivered from school staff to our Health Care Manager upon arrival and will be dispensed and 

given to cabin educators to distribute according to your instructions.   

 

 

Things occasionally get lost and left behind.  While we make every effort to return lost and found items, it 

isn’t always possible, so please leave your favorites at home! It is helpful to label items with your child’s 

name, especially items commonly left behind (jackets, water bottles, sweatshirts, hats, etc.). 

 

Unless prior arrangements have been made, we do not allow phones at The Leadership School. Please 

leave them at home!  

 


